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Dear Pastor and Praying Partners,

I can’t believe that another two months have passed since our last prayer letter. Time is flying by us. It
reminds me that we don’t have much time left, and we must do all we can for Christ now. Our life is but a
vapor that appeareth for a little time and then vanishes away. Only what we do for Him will last. My pastor
and I were just talking about all the crime and theft going on today and you can’t keep anything really safe,
but the treasures we lay up in heaven thieves cannot take away and rust cannot decay. Praise the Lord!

We have been working these past two months on the trailer I told you about in our last letter. We are almost
finished and hope to move in within the next week or two. Please pray for us that we can get everything
done, and the house will pass inspection so we can get the power turned on.

I will be getting ordained on July 21 at my home church, Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle. I will have lost
family members there, and I covet your prayers for their salvation. They still do not quite understand why
we are willing to leave and go to another country to share the gospel, but they are trying to be supportive.

We have been in Tennessee, South Carolina, and Florida these past couple of months. We were in Florida for
family week with our mission’s agency, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. We had a great time
getting refreshed and renewed through the preaching of the Word of God. It helped remind us of the great
need, not just in Ghana but around the world and even right down the street. Paul wrote in Acts that he was
free from the blood of all men, and he had done all that God had told him to do. It is my desire to be able to
say, “I have done all God wanted me to do,” and hear my Lord say, “Well done.”

Keep us in your prayers! We pray for each one of our supporting churches several times a week and we
thank God for you. Thank you so much for your continued support!

Love in Christ,
The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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